UCw

UNIVERSITY OF
CANTERBURY

Te Whare Wananga o Waitaha
CHRISTCHURCH NEW ZEALAND

11 June 2018
University of Canterbury - New Vice-Chancellor

Professor Cheryl de la Rey, currently the Vice-Chancellor of the University of Pretoria, has been
appointed as the new Vice-Chancellor of the University of Canterbury.

Professor de la Rey will commence the role in mid-February, replacing Dr Rod Carr, who has served
two five year terms.

In making this announcement, Dr John Wood, Chancellor, paid tribute to Dr Carr's immense
contribution to the University since first taking the role in 2009, leading the University through the
most challenging time in its history.

More information is available at http://www.canterbury.ac.nz/news/
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